
Dear Year 6!
This is it! You have made it to the end of your home-learning experience and your Primary School education!
A HUGE WELL DONE to you all. Such a different year, not the way we had planned, but not without some really 
positive outcomes.
So far, I have had totals from 8 of the enterprise projects and the amazing total so far is £731.86.  This will 
support 8 different charities and  just shows what you can achieve with a bit of creative thinking, determination 
and willpower.
I will keep you posted as more totals come through – maybe we can achieve £1000…which would be an   
amazing legacy. Please let me know how much you have raised if you haven’t done so already.

Today, as a finale, there are a couple of challenges for you. First, your parents have sent in some baby photos of 
you all. These are posted separately on the class page – such cuties… see if you can work out who is who! 
Thank you to Jasper’s Mum for putting this together.

I have also posted a few ‘snips’ of photos of each of you from the year (I do love the snipping tool as you 
know!). See if you can work out who is who from the separate  presentation on the class page ‘Know your 
class?’  
For the sporty amongst you that are feeling disappointed there has not been a Sports Day this year, check out 
the Rainbow Games on the Sports Page of the website for some ideas to keep active.  

Other than that, there’s a bit of Maths to keep you busy and of course, some SPaG.
I hope to see lots of you at the picnic next week so it’s not quite over yet..!  But, for the last time in this format,  
Best Wishes, 
Mrs Starbuck 



A message from Reverend Alex:

To wish you all well, Reverend Alex has made a special message for you  Follow the link or 
you will also find this on the Class Page of the website. 

https://youtu.be/QSSXdw5jOlc

All Saints have also very kindly put together a booklet for you and I will make sure you all get these in the next week
or so. 

https://youtu.be/QSSXdw5jOlc


Mrs McCullough’s answers from yesterday



Maths 17.07.20



Here’s a new SPaG challenge – or you may
still be working through the ‘Tangled Trainers’ one.

The Obstacle Course Catastrophe’ has been posted 
separately on the class page of the website.



Maths answers for today


